
Caspian Lake Beach Committee Minutes of 3/16/23 
 
Meeting brought to order at 4PM in the Collier Room. 
 
Present:  Opie Upson, Linda Shatney, John Schweizer, Ila Hunt 
 
 
11/4/22 minutes read and approved as written 
Treasurer's Report 
 
   - At Town Meeting Greensboro and Hardwick approved annual allocations of $3650 to the Beach operational 
budget 
   - There is currently $7300 in the budget and $4100 in the Beach Fund balance 
   - The committee receive a $5000 grant from ARPA 
 
Cameras 
 
   - Opie will apply for a VLCT grant 
   -   Internet access- 3-year contract 
   - We voted unanimously to buy 2 cameras with fixed costs using a phone line and paid by the committee 
 
Kingdom Games 8/13/23 
 
-   A suggested donation to the Beach Committee will be asked to defray garbage costs, bathroom use, etc 
   - New Policy- we will charge or beach use if event organizers are charging participants 
 
Signs/kiosk 
 
   - Lake Stewards will finance kiosk (via ARPA grant) to be approved by Hardwick Electric and the Beach 
Committee 
   - There will be additional 2 signs for Beach use rules and expectations 
 
Wake Boats 
 
   - Committee unanimously against use in Caspian 
   - We will convey this to the Lake Stewards 
 
Beach Attendant 
 
   - Ila will talk to Stew Arnold about sharing Boat Checker and attendant jobs 
   - Adam wants exclusively to mow  
 
Grills 
 
   - Check for need to replace 
   - Get metal ash can for emptying  
 
Addition of volleyball court will be discussed at future meeting 
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 512PM 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
 
Ila Hunt  

 


